
January 2022  

New WebsiteNew Website  
One of the district goals for this school year was to update and
provide a better experience for those visiting our website. You will
notice some big changes in the website. First, there is now a district
site and a school site. The web address for the 
District Site 
https://district.dietrichschools.org/
The school site is 
https://www.dietrichschools.org/  
There is a lot of information on both sites and it is still a work in
progress. If you would like something added to the site as a
community member or parent please email me at
stefanies@dietrichschools.org or come visit with me at the school. My
door is always open to the public.  I will work on getting items you
would like added to the websites as quickly as possible. 
Emails for all staff have been added to the sites. District staff will be
located on the district site. Teachers and Para are located on the
School Site. 
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Upcoming ActivitiesUpcoming Activities    
Jan 27 GBB Senior Night 

Jan 31-1 Girl's JV Tournaments 
Feb 3 All Cookies orders due to a Junior.  

Feb 1,3, 5 8, 10  GBBVarsity
Tournaments 

Feb 8 11-12 grade ASVAB Testing
Feb 9 BBB Senior Night 

Feb 12 Sadies Dance 7:30 PM 
Feb 14 Valentines Cookies Delivered

Feb 14-15 JV Boys Tournaments
Feb 15-16, 21,23-24 BBB Varsity

Tournaments
Feb 17-19 GBB State Tournaments

Feb 22 Regular Board Meeting 7:30 PM 
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Kindness WeekKindness Week  
February 21-24February 21-24





New ProcedureNew Procedure    for Illnessfor Illness

First and foremost if your student is sick
please keep them home until they are

symptom free. 
If someone in your home has tested positive
for covid we are asking that you send your

student to school unless they test positive or
they have illness symptoms. 

 It is important to have our students at school
learning unless they are sick. 

Covid has caused continual changes for all of us.
As a district we have decided to make a few
changes to students and staff who have been

exposed to covid. 




Activities 
Monday -Secret Service Assembly

Tuesday - Why I Love Dietrich
Wednesday- Secret Messages 

Thursday Class Color Day and SB Picture
6th &12th grade Red.          
5th& 11th Grade Orange     
4th &10th Grade Yellow   
3rd & 9th  Grade Green 
2nd & 8th Grade Blue  

Kindergarten 1st 7th Grade Purple  






Superintendent Newsletter
January 2022  

ALICE TRAINING WITH ALL STAFF

Friday, January  21st the district brought in a
certified ALICE trainer as part of our safety

plan. ALICE stands for Alert Lockdown
Inform Counter Evacuate. All staff in

attendance were trained on the ALICE Active
Shooter response system. Staff learned a lot

in this training about how to keep our
students as safe as possible in the case of an
active shooter. More training will occur in the

next several months with staff. Once the
staff is fully trained we will begin training

students. More information on ALICE will be
made available to parents once staff is fully

trained.  


